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Our Value for November is Curiosity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Children In Need 

As always we will be supporting the BBC Children In 
Need appeal on Friday 15th of November.  On the day 
the children can come to school dressed in their        
pyjamas. Dressing gowns and slippers will be great 
too. We have set up a Just Giving page for your       
donations.  

 

Foodbank Donations 

At our harvest service which was held before half term 
we collected a lot of food for the foodbank. Harvest is a 
time when we are thankful for everything we have and 
is an opportunity to help others. We were extremely 
grateful for all the donations. This week we have       
delivered the food to our local foodbank. Our head boy 
and head girl supported with the delivery of all the 
food. Thankyou for your support. 

Poppy Appeal. 

To support the work done by the Royal British Legion 
we are selling poppies and other merchandise in 
school. These can either be purchased from the school 
office or at breaktimes. 

Wigan and Leigh Hospice. 


